
Item C1 

 
By: Peter Sass - Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To: Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 29 April 2009  
 
Subject: Addendum Report – Salary Packages for the Chief Officer Group  
 
Classification: Unrestricted 
 

 
Summary: This addendum report provides further information with regard 

to the salary packages for the Chief Officer Group and the 
Chief Executive as well as advice from the Monitoring Officer 
in relation to the Data Protection Act. 

 

 
Introduction 

 
1. At its meeting on 8 April 2009, the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee 

requested that: 
 

a. Information regarding the Chief Officers’ salary be supplied as a 
matter of urgency; 

 
b. Ms Beer be asked to explain the discrepancies between a) those 

figures which had been supplied to the TaxPayers’ Alliance and 
the Information Commissioner, and which had appeared in the 
national press, and b) those which appeared in the County 
Council Annual Statement of Accounts; 

 
c. This issue be placed on the next Cabinet Scrutiny agenda.   

 
 

2. Attached at Appendix A are two schedules, one showing the make up 
of the Chief Executive’s pay and the second showing the make up of 
the Chief Officer pay.   

 
 
3. Attached at Appendix B is advice from the Monitoring Officer on the 

Data Protection Act 1998 and how this relates to an individual officer’s 
remuneration.   

 
 

 

Recommendation 

 
4. That the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee notes the information supplied in 

relation to the salary packages for the Chief Officers’ Group. 
 



 
Contact: Peter Sass 
  peter.sass@kent.gov.uk  
 
  01622 694002 
 
Background Information: Nil 
 

 

 


